

Rogers Park Elementary School PTA 1400 E. Northern Lights Blvd. 742-4800

Mayor Ethan Berkowitz Anchorage Assembly Federation of Community Councils

November 14, 2016

Dear Mayor Berkowitz,

On behalf of the Rogers Park Elementary School PTA, I would like to commit our support of the resolution submitted by the Rogers Park Community Council concerning the paving of speed humps on Zarvis Place.

This street is one of the primary main access roads for our school and is very busy during the morning and afternoon arrival and departure times. We have been in communication with our neighbors about possible solutions and agree that installing speed humps will greatly increase safety for our children, families and school staff.

We urge the Municipality of Anchorage to assess the road and encourage consideration of speed humps or other speed deterring measurements to improve road safety in this location. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Thea Agnew Bemben

Rogers Park Elementary School PTA President